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MRC London Institute of Medical Sciences (LMS)

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Not surprisingly, we have had a slower week this week due 
to the extremely low temperatures which have delayed 
a couple of the 8th floor concrete pours. However, 
preparation of the reinforcement for them has continued 
and with warmer temperatures forecast for next week we 
should recoup the lost time and complete the final pours 
by the end of February, ready for the roof steelwork to 
commence in March.

Internally works are continuing on all floors. The main 
plantroom on the ground floor is primarily services 
with ductwork, sprinkler pipework and electrical first fix 
support work ongoing. On the 1st and 2nd floor, partition 
studwork is continuing fixed whilst floor screeding is 
complete to the 2nd and will recommence to the 3rd 
floor next week once the temperatures increase.

The scaffold and monoflex sheeting is up to the 5th and 
6th floors of the facades, with the cladding support 
framework now being fitted on 4th floors and glazing to 
the windows being installed on the 1st floor.

In the next phase we will be have completed the slab 
installation of the 8th floor and will be forming lift 
overruns and staircores. Services will continue up the 
risers and plantrooms whilst the screeding, laboratory 
partition studwork and façade boarding will also continue 
onto the next floors.



CONTACT US

Please contact the site team should you have any questions 
regarding the works. 

Stuart Yates - Project Director 	
M: 07584 408513

Alex Clark - Project Manager
M: 07909 521786

Project email
MRCLMS@walterlilly.co.uk

Knollys House, 17 Addiscombe Road, Croydon CR0 6SR       
020 8730 6200   |   www.walterlilly.co.uk
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CHARITY UPDATE

On May 8th 2021 three members of the site team, Alex 
Clark, Jack Duggan and Robbie Higgins, will be taking on 
the Three Peaks Challenge for The Pituitary Foundation. 

The Pituitary Foundation is an organisation dedicated to 
providing information and support to newly diagnosed 
patients and those living with pituitary disorders.

The MRC LMS Project Director, Stuart Yates, was diagnosed 
with Hypopituitarism at the end of 2019. The Pituitary 
Foundation has been a fantastic support to Stuart and his 
family in coming to terms with his new diagnosis. It was, 
therefore, an easy decision for Stuart and his Walter Lilly 
project colleagues to commit to raising £10,000 during 
the course of 2020 for this fantastic charity.

Collectively, over £4,000 has already been raised and now 
Alex, Jack and Robbie want to boost the fundraising by 
taking on the Three Peaks Challenge.

> Click Here to donate to the Team Challenge!

The Pituitary Foundation is a small charity and income 
has been decimated as a result of COVID-19. They receive 
no Government funding and are totally reliant on the 
fundraising efforts of the general public, efforts that have 
obviously dried up over the past year. If you can donate 
then it would be hugely appreciated by us, Walter Lilly, 
and massively appreciated by The Pituitary Foundation. 

Every penny makes a vital difference to their work. 

Donating through JustGiving is simple, fast and totally 
secure. Your details are safe with JustGiving - they’ll never 
sell them on or send unwanted emails. Once you donate, 
they’ll send your money directly to the charity. So it’s the 
most efficient way to donate - saving time and cutting 
costs for the charity.

Please note JustGiving has defaulted the event date as 
24th January which was the date we created the page. 
That is NOT the date of the challenge.

WE’RE TAKING ON THE 
THREE PEAKS CHALLENGE

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/walterlilly3peaks

